ABC: Approval of extending the date of holding the 2017 annual general meeting of shareholders
On 16/05/2017, VMG Media Joint Stock Company announced the approval of extending the date of holding the 2017 annual general meeting of shareholders as follows:

Pursuant to Clause 2, Article 136 of Enterprise Law 2014, the Business Registration Department of Hanoi Authority for Planning and Investment approved the extension of the date of holding the 2017 annual general meeting of shareholders according to the request of Board of Directors but not over 6 months, since the end of the financial year 2016. The Company is required to hold the annual general meeting of shareholders before 30/06/2017.
